Law, Aileen

From: Hyslop, William

Sent: 30 May 2019 10:59

To: Hussain, Mohammed

Cc: Jack, Fraser

Subject: RE: 12 Rannoch Green EK
Hi Mohammed

We have reviewed the fence line that has been installed at 12 Rannoch Green, East Kilbride.

This fence should be reduced in height to 900mm over the visibility splay requirements for the driveway. This would
give clear visibility of other vehicles using the road and for the owner of the property to access the driveway safely.
The visibility splay requirements are 2m x 35m in both directions.

With regards to P/19/0697 17 Coldstream Drive, Rutherglen. Looking on Google Maps the proposed fence line
would not interfere with the visibility at the junction. However, | will visit the site early next week and confirm this
and submit a formal response.

P/18/1720 Unit 29, John Hillhouse Industrial Estate — | would have no objections for this proposal as the operations
will generally be outwith the working hours of the other businesses and the vehicles will be able to drop off and pick
up within the confines of this industrial estate.

I trust this information is of assistance to you.
Regards

Waullie

William Hyslop

Engineering Officer - Development Management
Roads and Transportation Services

Community and Enterprise Resources

South Lanarkshire Council

Montrose House

154 Montrose Crescent

Hamilton

ML3 6LB

Tel: 01698 455263

Email: william.hyslop@southlanarkshire.gov.uk

Website: www.southlanarkshire.gov.uk




